WARNING .
NORTHERN MOUNTAIN VALLEY UUSD ANNUAL MEETING
Wednesday, February 22, 2023 and Tuesday, March 7, 2023

The legal voters of the Northern Mountain Valley Unified Union School District, consisting of the
Towns of Bakersfield, Berkshire, Montgomery, and Sheldon, are hereby warned and notified to meet
at the Sheldon Elementary School in Sheldon, Vermont, on Wednesday, February 22, 2023, at
7:00pm, to transact the following business, viz:

Articles 3 through 6 will be voted on by Australian ballot in the respective polling places and times
hereinafter named on Tuesday, March 7, 2023.

ARTICLE 1. To elect a Moderator.
ARTICLE 2. To elect a Clerk.

ARTICLE 3. To elect one (1) school director for a three-year term, ending March 2026, who
resides in the Town of Bakersfield.

To elect one (1) school director for a three-year term, ending March 2026, who
resides in the Town of Berkshire.

To elect one (1) school director for a three-year term, ending March 2026, who
resides in the Town of Sheldon.

ARTICLE 4. Shall the voters of the District approve the school board to expend $19,481,245, which
is the amount the school board has determined to be necessary for the ensuing fiscal
year?

ARTICLE 5. Shall the voters authorize the Board of School Directors to deposit $243,824, half of
the surplus funds from the 2021-2022 school year, into the capital reserve fund?

ARTICLE 6. Shall the voters of the District authorize the Board of Directors to borrow money not
in excess of anticipated revenue for the school year, pursuant to Title 16 V.S.A.
562(9)?

Polling Places and Times

Bakersfield Residents — Bakersfield Town Hall, polls open at 10:00am and close at 7:00pm.
Berkshire Residents — Berkshire Town Office, polls open at 10:00am and close at 7:00pm.
Montgomery Residents — Montgomery Grange Hall, polls open at 10:00am and close at 7:00pm.
Sheldon Residents — Sheldon Elementary School, polls open at 7:00am and close at 7:00pm.

Adopted and approved at a special meeting of the Board of School Directors duly noticed, called, and held for
that purpose on January 24, 2023.




